
Privacy Policy
The California Skeet Shooting Association (CSSA) hosts this website https://www.calskeet.com. 
The site manager is Keith Phelps who can be reached at webmaster@calskeet.com. CSSA
currently collects the following personal information from participants in Registered California
skeet shoots:

    Name,  Date of Birth,  Phone Number, Mailing Address, Email Address

CSSA does not retain any information from visits to the website calskeet.com. We do not employ
cookies or track your visits in any way.

CSSA does not collect social security numbers. However, state and federal law requires the
CSSA report social security numbers from all individuals (members or otherwise) who win $600
or more annually in prize money paid by the CSSA in order for them to receive their winnings.
These numbers remain confidential.

CSSA does not sell email addresses or mailing addresses to anyone.

CSSA does not release email addresses or mailing addresses to anyone other than National Skeet
Shooting Association (NSSA) Member Gun Clubs and Shoot Management to be used
exclusively for the management of shooting and related events and for no other purpose.

CSSA does not sell or release dates of birth or phone numbers to anyone.

CSSA may use the email and postal mail addresses to solicit participation in the annual State
Skeet Championship or for CSSA officer elections.

Articles on this site may include embedded content (e.g. videos, images, articles, etc.) and links
to other websites. Embedded content from other websites behaves in the exact same way as if the
visitor has visited the other website. Links actually take you to another website. These websites
may collect data about you, use cookies, embed additional third-party tracking, and monitor your
interaction with that embedded content, including tracking your interaction with the embedded
content if you have an account and are logged in to that website.

If you send pictures or images from a shoot CSSA may publish that file in connection with the
event you documented. The photographer’s name will be published along with the photo. Any
metadata in jpg files will not be deleted.

Any member who does not wish to have their respective email address or physical address be
released to NSSA Member Gun Clubs may formally request that this information not be released
and CSSA will comply. These requests should be directed to webmaster@calskeet.com.

Any questions about this policy should be directed to webmaster@calskeet.com. 
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